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Homedale High School 

Matt Holtry- Principal 

203 East Idaho Ave 

Homedale, Idaho 83628 

Homedale School 

    District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Matt Holtry, Principal 

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent 

Date: 9/7/2017 

Re: High School Principal Report September, 2017 

Homedale Board of Trustees,  

The school year has started well for us here at HHS.  We are excited to have ASB and student 

body elections completed and officers in place as we begin planning for the school year 

student body activities.  Homecoming is just around the corner, the students are excited and 

the staff is working hard to continue to provide the best education possible for our students.   

 

Enrollment- (Up 31 from the spring) 

9th Grade Male-52  Female-49 

10th Grade Male-43  Female-46 

11th Grade Male-48  Female-51 

12th Grade Male-38  Female-50 

Total  Male-181  Female-196  

Student Body Total = 377 

August Events-  

 August 28th- H.S. Staff Professional Development 4:15-5:15 – AVID Team provided 

an overview of AVID as well as some AVID strategies for the HS staff in the PD 

after school.  It was well received and we are looking forward to making AVID a 

school wide practice in our school.   

 August 28th- FFA Welcome Back BBQ 6:30 pm 

September Events-  

 September 6th- ASB student body officers went to Wesier High School for an ASB 

exchange.  They met with other ASB officers from other SRV schools to talk about 

healthy competition, being leaders, and what sportsmanship looks like in schools and 

extracurricular activities.  A big thank you to Dave Davies from Weiser for putting 

this on.   
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 September 5-7- MAP Testing for 9th-11th Grade students 

 September 18-23 Homecoming Week - Planning for this week is in process with 

classes and Student Body Officers.  Homecoming Parade will be Wednesday the 20th 

of that week.  Powder Puff game will be that Wednesday night.  Dance will be 

Saturday the 23rd.   

 September 25th- Parent Teacher Conferences as well as Parent Night College and 

Career Fair for ALL HHS Students.  

 September 27th- Sources of strength booster training 

 

Please see the Gear Up/Go On September News Letter from the HS for more exciting things 

happening here at HHS!  

 

 


